The Nicodemus Historical Society
R.R.#2 Box 139 Bogue, Kansas 67625
(913) 839-4280
(New Number)

September 11, 1996

Damar City Council
Damar, Kansas

Dear Neighbor:

I write to request the support and presence of you and your residents at our 4th
Annual Pioneer Days here in Nicodemus. We want it to be a success and need all
the support we can get. Many of you know and are friends with most of us here in
Nicodemus and we want to make sure that you are personally invited to attend and
participate in our Pioneer Days.

If there is anyone who is interested in some of the history that relates to Damar or

vice versa, please get in contact with me so that you can include that in our history
presentation.

Sincerely,

Angela Bates-Tompkins
President/ Executive Director

The Only Remaining All African American Pioneer Town




